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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are looking forward to seeing families at the Family BBQ and International Food Fair this evening. 
Thank you to all parents who have helped us prepare for this event.  
 
A reminder that the last day for pupils is Thursday 20th July. The school day will finish at 3.30pm, as 
usual, for Nursery to Year 5. The Year 6 class will finish their day at 2.30pm. Parents who are 
collecting Year 6 children will also be able to collect younger siblings at this time.  

With best wishes, Mrs Whiteley (Head of School) and Mr Webb (Executive Headteacher) 

Go, shine in 
the world  

I have received and read the St George the Martyr CE Primary School newsletter of 14.07.2023  

Name of child _________________________________________________ Class______________  

PLEASE RETURN THIS SLIP TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE AND YOUR CHILD MIGHT WIN A PRIZE :)  

Music 
Thank you to all the parents who came to our Summer 
Music Concerts on Tuesday. The children demonstrated 
our values of ‘inspiration’ and ’excellence’ by impressing 
us with their musical talents. It was fantastic that all 
children had an opportunity to perform and we all 
thoroughly enjoyed watching them ‘shine’.  

http://www.stgeorge.camden.sch.uk
mailto:admin@stmarykilburn.camden.sch.uk


Don’t let a little worry turn into a big one... 
If you or your child are worried about something or have any questions, please phone the 
school office and book an appointment to see their class teacher, Mrs Whiteley or Miss 
Bhoday. We are always really pleased to meet with you and chat things through.  

Important dates for your diary… 
 
Monday 17th July—Y6 Academic Review 
Day (Year 6 children attend school as 
usual) 
Tuesday 18th July—9.15am—Y6 Leavers assembly 
in the hall—parents welcome 
Wednesday 19th July—2.30pm—End of school year 
service at St George the Martyr Church 
Thursday 20th July—Last day of term for pupils 
 
Monday 4th September and Tuesday 5th 
September—INSET Days for staff training 
Wednesday 6th September—Pupils return to 
school for the new school year 

Gold Stars of the Week!  

 

Nursery - Aizah  
Reception - Webnesh  
Year 1 - Elena  
Year 2 - Hana  
Year 3 - Iyana  
Year 4 - Saleh  
Year 5 - Laylah Y  
Year 6 - Arya  

Attendance… 

A huge congratulations to Year  1 for having 
the BEST ATTENDANCE last week. Their 
attendance was 99%.  

Our attendance bear, George, 
will live in the Year 1 classroom 
for the next week.  
 
Well done Year 1! 

Work of the Week… 
Every week great children’s work is showcased in 
the school lobby.  
 
This week, work from Year 4 is on display, 
including newspaper report writing and maths work 
focusing on tally charts.  
 
Thank you Year 4 for sharing 
your fantastic work from this 
week! 
 
 
Please do visit our lobby to have a look.  

School uniform orders for 
September... 
With end of term fast approaching, 
School Wear Inc., our school uniform 
provider, are advising and 
encouraging parents to place their uniform 
orders for September as soon as possible. 
The final order date for guaranteed delivery 
for the start of the new year is 1st August. 
Order your uniform for Autumn Term by 
following this link:  

https://www.schoolwearinc.co.uk/school/st-
george-the-martyr-cofe-primary/ 

Give It A Go festival – A free family fun day! 
On Sunday 16th July, the Give It A Go 
Festival is back at Parliament Hill Fields for its 
10th year. Come and enjoy a free, fun day out 
with all the family and try out a range of sporting 
activities - including football, tennis, volleyball, 
fencing and much more. There will also be live 
music, food and drink stalls, as well as arts and 
craft activities. All ages welcome. 
 
Date and time: Sunday 16 July, 1pm to 5pm 
Venue: Parliament Hill Fields, Highgate Road, 
NW5 1QR. 

Summer Reading Challenge 
This year’s theme is ‘Ready, Set, Read’ and many 
of the books are about sports and games. Please 
visit your local library, and log on to join in at: 
https:// summerreadingchallenge.org.uk  
 
 
 

 

A reminder for parents... 
Please do not sit on steps or walls belonging to 
neighbours at the start or end of the school day. 
Please be mindful of noise levels while waiting 
outside before and after school as neighbours may 
be working from their homes. Thank you for your 
help with this.  



St George the Martyr Church 

Our Prayer of the week 
 

This is the day that the Lord 
has made; let us rejoice and 
be glad in it.  
Psalm 118:24  
 
Lord, 
 
As I open my eyes to your 
wonderful world every 
morning.  
 
Help me to see what you 
would like me to do today.  
 
Thank you for a new day!  
 
Amen  

 
 
 
 

St George the Martyr Church offers a 
‘Parish Pantry’ with free non-
perishable food and toiletries.   

 
Anyone is welcome to simply pop in 

and help themselves.  
 

The ‘Parish Pantry’ is open  
10am-2pm on Tuesday-Thursday 

and 10am-12pm on Sunday.  




